THE OVERLOOK CONDOMINIUM UNIT OWNERS ASSOCIATION
¢/o Community Partners of Virginia
10800 Midlothian Turnpike, Suite 305 - Richmond, VA 23235

www.communi;y partnersva.com

May 1, 2014

Hon. Parker Agelesto

parker.agelasto@richmondgov.com BY EMAIL
and

Richmond City Council

900 E. Broad St., Suite 200

Richmond, VA

23219 USA

Dear Parker and other Richmond City Council Members:

On Monday, April 28“’, the Board of the The Overlook Condominium Unit Owners Association
unanimously voted to support the installation of the “LOVE” letters art in the semicircular
overlook located at the south end of Pine St. (immediately south of our units).

We understand that the installation will be there for 8-10 weeks this spring, to be enjoyed by
neighborhood residents and visitors alike. We understand that the letters have been displayed to
great acclaim and no incident, at the GRTC bus depot for the RVA Street Art Festival, the 2013
Fall Line Festival, the lawn of the Virginia Museum of Fine Arts, the Reynolds Gallery, and the
concourse in front of the Martin Agency. With long-time Oregon Hill resident and artist Chris

Milk taking on the latest commission to paint the letters, we are eager to display them here in one
of Richmond’s most beautiful historic neighborhoods.

Questions regarding their installation and placement can be directed to Ted Elmore at:
celmorejr@gmail.com or 804.690.0994. Please see attached photographs for reference.

Sincerely,

“Lynn Ivey, IIT |

President, Overlook Condominium Unit Owners Association



